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Upcoming 
Events 

August 5  - General Meeting - Zoom   August 12 - Social - Bokampers 
August 19 - Social – Galuppi’s   August 26 – Social – Galuppi’s 

August 28 – Marlin’s Game    August 30 – Board Meeting - Zoom   

Schedule of Events 

Upcoming Events: 
August 5 -  General Meeting - Zoom 

August 12 – Social - Bokampers 

August 19 – Social – Galuppi’s 

August 26 – Social – Galuppi’s 

August 28 – Marlin’s Game 

August 30 – Board Meeting - Zoom 

 

Promote your business with our Business Card ads.   

https://www.facebook.com/Sailing-Singles-of-South-Florida-196881173662615/
https://www.facebook.com/Sailing-Singles-of-South-Florida-196881173662615/
https://www.meetup.com/Sailing-Singles-of-South-Florida-Meetup/
https://www.meetup.com/Sailing-Singles-of-South-Florida-Meetup/
https://www.sailingsingles.org/


Starlight Musicals every Friday Night 

Holiday Park in Fort Lauderdale 

 

Join us for the Starlight Musicals every Friday evening beginning        
June 11,2021 thru August 19. 

This concert series is held at Holiday Park in Fort Lauderdale every 
Friday evening over the summer. 

Sailing Singles members are invited to attend along with Guests at no 
charge. 

Parking is Free!  Bring a dish to share and a beach chair. 

Look for Jean Deering’s tent (SSSF member) and Andy Deering at the 
back of the field.  Get there at 6:30 pm as the concerts start at 7:00 pm. 

Holiday Park is located at the corner of Sunrise Blvd. and Federal Hwy. 
behind War Memorial. 

 

Hope to see you there!!! 



 

       Happy Birthday 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Linda Cusmano – 8/24 Allan Levitt – 9/13 

Anita Davidson – 8/22 Greg Womack – 9/15 

Kelly Dobbs – 8/07  

Mike Efford – 8/26  

Ethel Facundo – 8/06  

Chris Feierabend – 8/14  

Karen Foster – 8/12  

Jodie Kettle – 8/12  

Brad Malow – 8/27  

Mary Kay McHenry – 8/09  

Terry Patterson – 8/20  

Sharon Schultz – 8/07  



 

Take Me Out to the Ballgame! 

August 28 
It was a great time at the Old Ballgame on August 28 when our club got together 

to enjoy the Marlins WIN over the Cincinnati Reds!   Thanks Arlene for another 

great club event!                                                                    

 



 

 

From The Helm 

 
 
 
Well, after a rocky ride “duking it out” where we were all going to have our “Socials” we’ve now arrived at a 
calm point and the weather is looking great…smooth sailing…with a nice 15 knot wind in our sails.   Galuppi’s 
was the winner for where we will have our Socials moving forward and we are working out the details to make 
everyone happy.  We are 100% committed to Galuppi’s.   
  
Next, there is not a lot going on right now.  With the Covid numbers peaking higher than they have ever been 
we’ve all decided to take a “wait and see” approach as to Club gatherings/raft ups/parties.  Stay tuned 
though!  Just yesterday the number of covid infections went down.  Maybe there is something to this theory of 
herd immunity. 
  
So with that being said, keep your ears tuned (some of us need both of them to hear)…we will be announcing 
events that we had cooked up for 2021 still yet. 
  
This is a big shout out!  We desperately need to get this going:  We need a person nominated from the 
General Membership to serve on the Nominating Committee for 2022 Board Members.  Please, we need 
volunteers!  Cut off time, September 10!!! 
  
Other news…we have—134 members!  We are growing!  And we are back on track financially with our 
budgets.  We have a new easier to use much less expensive website on the way.  We have a great SOS 
Learning Event planned and more.  Like I said much depends on the pandemic and how things are. 
  
Some sad news…we lost another Captain Ed White.  He passed last Thursday.  Great guy, long term Club 
Member…and he will be missed. 
  
Other than that my fellow swabbies…thanks.  I believe the Club is in good shape…moving in the right 
direction…and holding our own towards handing over the reins to a new Board in 2022. 
  
Fair sailing my friends, 
Captain Brian 
From the Helm 
 
 
 
` 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 

                   

   

          
  
  
  
  
  

Welcome the SSSF 2021 Board of Directors 
  

Commodore: Brian Brown 

Vice Commodore: Max Goldstein 

Secretary: Iris Voorhees 

Treasurer: Nancy Widener 

Membership: Carol Rapport 

Newsletter: Linda Cusmano 

Social Chair: Arlene Sprenger 

Sailing Director: Rich Luce 

Fleet Captain: Kelly Dobbs 

InformationTechnology:Cheryl 

Lutz 

  


